Mr. Tony Leung
Po Leung Kuk Laws Foundation College
8 To Lok Road, Tseung Kwan O



13 May 2013

Dear Mr. Leung,

Thank you letter - Acknowledgement of Royalty Donation

On behalf of Ocean Park Conservation Foundation, Hong Kong (OPCFHK), I would like to thank Laws Foundation College for the generous donation of HK\$3,305.00 royalties generated by the sales of the book "Upbringing of Horseshoe Crabs". Your continuous support is highly appreciated and would further our conservation efforts in Asia.

Laws Foundation College first joined the "Juvenile Horseshoe Crab Rearing Programme" in 2009 and continued its support not only through its participation in the programme, but also initiated the publication to further help spread the message. "Upbringing of Horseshoe Crabs" was written by students from Laws Foundation College in 2012, which documented the essence of the programme and further helped raise the awareness of horseshoe crab conservation among the public. OPCFHK highly appreciate the enthusiasm and contribution of Laws Foundation College in conservation and education.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation and continued support in conservation. We look forward to working with you and the students in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Josephine Wong

Senior Business Development Manager

Ocean Park Conservation Foundation, Hong Kong

海洋公園 香港 香港仔 Ocean Park, Aberdeen, Hong Kong www.opcf.org.hk tel: 852 3923 2704 fax: 852 2553 5840 email: opcf@oceanpark.com.hk